
Safer Select Committee – Matters Arising 
 
5th July 2010 
 
Installation of Fire Sprinklers Review 

Arrangements would be made for the 
Committee to visit two or three different 
sites where fire sprinklers were 
installed. 

Elaine 
Walker 

Complete. 

Sean Tye would investigate how a 
decision was reached regarding the 
installation of sprinklers in the new 
Thatcham residential care home. 

Sean 
Tye 

Awaiting confirmation. 

 

The Head of Planning and Trading 
Standards be asked to develop a draft 
policy in relation to the installation of 
fire sprinklers. 

Gary 
Lugg 

Request for policy to be included in 
recommendations for final report.  

Complete. 

Crime Statistics Review 

Thames Valley Police would be invited 
to the next meeting to provide 
information regarding crime statistics. 

Elaine 
Walker 

Supt Robin Rickard invited to next 
meeting on 20th September 2010. 

Complete. 

 
 


